THE MSUNDUZI MUNICIPALITY

CONTRACT No. SCM 7 OF 21/22

PROVISION FOR RATES BASED LEAK DETECTION AND REPAIR SERVICES WITHIN THE
MSUNDUZI MUNICIPAL AREA OF SUPPLY — PHASE 3

ERRATUM

The Tender Notice in respect of the above contract that appeared in The llanga newspaper on 29

July 2021 refers. Tenderers are hereby requested to take note of the following amendments to
the Tender Notice:

Tenderers shall have a CIDB Contractor Grading of 1CE or higher to be eligible for appointment.
The tender closing date has been revised to 12h00 on Tuesday, 14 September 2021.

Further information to the above may be obtained from Vinay Mohanlal on Telephone No. 033 —
392 2852 or e-mail address vinay.mohanlal@msunduzi.gov.za.

M. P. KHATHIDE (CITY MANAGER)




